

4th September 2019

Announcement regarding bank transfers

Dear Parents,

Please be informed that paying school fees through bank transfers are not accepted as it does not reflect the students' accurate data, bank transfers includes

- Internet transfers
- Swift transfer
- Or any other kind of transfers

Fees should be paid in cash at the bank using the data sent in the installment receipt that includes

- Student Full name
- Account Number
- Amount
- Due date

Appreciate your support to abide to the above mentioned data noting that any transfers done after 4th September 2019 will not be considered.

Finance Department

September 2019









